
02/06/2020 

MR Darcy Crump 
ST 
NSW 
Darccrump3@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0442 - 231 Whale Beach Road WHALE BEACH NSW 2107

whale beach is a very special part to my home an my life.
Over the years it’s has become more an more crowded with the allowance of the councils 
joining an making the parking sticker from manly to palm beach one.
It’s already a tourist attraction due to the boat house deli an moby dicks Which you are 
deciding to take down in this build! A lot of locals support those local spots by getting a coffee 
pre surf/beach outing and this would be taken away. 
This building would bring in more people to the area an over populate the water an beach. 
Which would push more locals away and make them resort to not visiting the beaches as 
much. 
There is no need for such a big building on Whale beach or any where on the northern 
beaches. 

Please consider the local community and the constant beach goers. 
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